
 

Parents of 3rd and 4th grade students – Please read the following regarding your 

child’s upcoming Sacraments: 

 

      

 

Special Reconciliation Service – August 30 - All students who will be receiving Confirmation and 

First Holy Communion in September/October are highly encouraged to receive the Sacrament 

of Reconciliation prior to receiving their other Sacraments.  A special Reconciliation service will 

be available for these students at St. Elizabeth Church on Sunday, August 30, 2020.  Please 

arrive at the Church any time between 5pm and 6pm.  Fr. Suresh and two other priests will be 

available to hear confessions at that time.  Thank you. 

 

     

Banner Workshop for First Holy Communion Students – Third grade students will make their First 

Holy Communion banners during PSR on Wednesday, September 2.  Fourth grade students will 

make their banners during PSR on Wednesday, September 9.  At least one parent of each 

student is encouraged to stay and assist their child.  Glue and scissors will be provided.  The 

workshops will be held in the Parish Center.  Banner kits are $15 each, but the fee will be waived 

in the case of financial hardship.  

 

 


